KirsTEN E. GILLIBRAND
NEW YORK

UNITED STATES SENATOR

March 20, 2014

Dear Friends,

It is a privilege to send greetings to everyone celebrating National
Young Audience Arts for Learning Week.

The arts have always been a unifying force in the world, bringing
people together across vast cultural, social, economic and geographic
divisions. By providing a rich and dynamic cultural education through a
diverse offering of programs and curriculum, you ate affording parents,
teachers and most importantly students the opportunity to gain valuable
exposure to the arts. It is my hope that your efforts serve as an example of
the positive contributions individuals can make to the artistic community.

Please accept my best wishes for a wonderful event and many years
of continued success. '

Sincerely, :

Kirsten Gillibrand
United States Senator
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